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April 21, 1967 

Professor José Ferrater Mora 
Professor of Fhilosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 

Dear Professor Mora: 

The text for the anthology of Spanish philosophy is about to 
be sent to the press. But a problem has arisen concerning 
the selection from your writing. Is the selection you sent 
me last fall the same as that we had agreed upon in Spain the 
previous spring? The first piece for which you granted per-
mission in a letter of March 18, 19¿6, vas to be called "Ex-
perience, Language and Reality." The manuscript you sent me 
is entitled "On Taking Things for Granted," and does not seem 
to me to be the same essay. The original one, as you recall, 
was to be taken from a book which was in preparation and which 
was to be published, I believe, by the üniversity of California 
Press. 

I wonder if you would clarify this matter for me right away. It 
is a matter of great urgency because the whole manuscript is now 
ready to go to the printer and this has me exceedingly puszled. 
I shall be looking forward to word from you at the very first 
possible instance. 

With cordial expressions of hlghest personal esteem, I remain 

Very sincerely yours, 

¿Ti 
A. Robert Capónigri 
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